
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Card Competition 
 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

 

I am excited to share the news that we have been invited by our local MP, Lillian Greenwood to take part 

in an art competition to design her official House of Commons Christmas card!  The competition is open 

to all children in Nottingham South and will be judged by an external panel of judges.  
 

Children who want to take part should design a Christmas card on an A4 piece of paper. They are 

encouraged to include anything special that they love about Christmas and what Christmas means to them. 
 

 We acknowledge that not all children at the school will celebrate Christmas, however, all children are 

encouraged to show off their artistic skills and take part!  

 

The following criteria must be met for your child to enter the competition: 

• Designs drawn on A4 sheet of white paper (not folded) 

• No glitter or anything that can be stuck on to the paper as this will not show when scanned.  

• Design needs to be bright and bold (use felt tips or bold colours if using pencil) 

• Need your full name, age and school name on the back 

The winner will receive a family day in Parliament (including train travel for 4 people). There will also be 

prizes for three runners up, special merit awards and a ‘best in school’ prize for each school taking part.  
 

Within school, we will also be giving prizes to the cards that are judged to be the ‘best in year group’.  

The deadline for the competition is Monday 4th November and ‘best in year group’ winners will be 

announced in assembly on Wednesday 6th November. These winning designs will then be entered into 

the competition including children from other schools. 
  
If your child wishes to take part, please give their design to your child’s class teacher. 

  

If you have any questions about the competition, please ask 

Miss Croft.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Miss Croft 

 

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs N McIntyre 

Head of School: Mr R Brooks 

Jubilee L.E.A.D. Academy 

Highwood Avenue, Bilborough        

Nottingham NG8 3AF                

Telephone: 01159155719                 

Email : admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk 

Website : http://www.jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk 
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